
WHO WE ARE



Creatif are a UK manufacturer of
tailored moving walls, sliding panels
and innovative acoustic solutions.

Our products enable infintely re-
configurable and acoustically-
comfortable workspaces...that work
for the user.



We exist to support designers and
workspace experts bring agile and
hybrid working models together to
create workspaces that work.



Static walls and inflexible spaces
are a constraint to worker
effectiveness. Truly open-plan
workspaces don’t support
productivity. 

Our sliding panels and moving walls
solve all this.











When a space is opened, closed and
re-configured, the acoustic dynamic
in the space changes. 

Noise transfer and reverberation are
common workspace problems. 

Our acoustic solutions address
these problems. 















Considering current agile and hybrid
working models, the workforce
needs choice, control, privacy,
collaboration, and comfort. And
business owners want space
efficiency.

This is all made possible with our
configurable walls and acoustic
solutions. Open and close space,
integrate useful surfaces, and deal
with noise and echo too, enhancing
the workers' experience in the
workspace and increasing their
wellness and productivity.



Creatif Architectural Products Ltd. Unit 2 National Road Business Park, National Road, Leeds, LS10 1TE
T: +44 (0) 113 270 1239




Visit www.creatif.org.uk to find out more




